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January is Data Privacy Month and this year's theme is Privacy in the Digital Age. Throughout

the month, the Privacy Office will be promoting privacy awareness on campus, through

MySeneca and X (Twitter).   

The Seneca Privacy Office is coming to a campus near you  

Learn about how Seneca Polytechnic protects personal information, and how you can

protect yours.

Magna Hall, King Campus — Tuesday, Jan. 23 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.

Outside The Service Hub, Building D, Newnham Campus — Thursday, Jan. 18 from 10

a.m. to 2 p.m.

Atrium, Markham Campus — Thursday, Jan. 25 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.

Computer Commons, Seneca@York  Campus — Tuesday, Jan. 16 from 10 a.m. to 2

p.m.

Enter the draw for a chance to win great prizes, just for stopping by.  

Tips to safeguard your online privacy  

In today's digital age, protecting your online privacy is more important than ever. Visit the

Privacy Office MySeneca space for tips to protect your online privacy.
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